
 

As of Monday, 4th May the Teachers’ Helpline with 

be accessible to all schools nationally. 

The Teachers’ Helpline will provide free and confidential guidance to teachers following an 

Operation Encompass call (meaning there has been a Police attended incident of Domestic 

Abuse). 

Supporting children and young people as victims of Domestic Abuse, this provides school 

staff with immediate and confidential support to meet the needs of their vulnerable children. 

The helpline is available from 8.00am – 11.00am Monday to Friday. 

The helpline is free and calls are charged at local rates: 

 

0845 646 0890  
 

For further information please visit Operation Encompass website: 

www.operationencompass.org 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.operationencompass.org/

